
December 7, 2018 

Dear Valued Customer 

It is with great excitement that I am informing you that on December 7, 2018 all of us at ADG 
SECURITY will be merging with Doyle Security Systems. After 26 years in business, it is time to 
take the company to the next level. This will allow us to continue to provide you with the 
best services and technologies available. I, and all of my employees, are joining Doyle 
Security Systems and will be available as always to meet your needs and answer any 
questions. 

Doyle Security Systems will be contacting you soon to introduce themselves and answer any 
questions you may have.  

We thank you for your loyalty and look forward to continuing to service your security and life 
safety needs in the coming years. 

Sincerely, 

Alan Des Grange 

President 

ADG Security 


